City Board Special Meeting 
The Humboldt City Board met in special session on Tuesday, January 19th, 2010.  The meeting was called to order at 6:55 by Chairman Allen Schmeichel.  Trustees present were Dawn Hahn, Theresa Muth, Jeff Kaufman and Ritchy Griepp.  

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the final details on the purchase of the Bank Building.  

Items discussed included rent, deposit amount, length of lease, detailed items that need to be specified in the lease for rental and liability insurance for the rental of the basement apartment.  Items discussed for the actual purchase of the building included the CD Loan amount, length of the loan and closing date.  
The anticipated date for closing is February 1st, 2010.  The attorney will be forwarded all of the information that will need to be included in the lease and informed of the closing date. 

The apartment was gone through and a list of items that are need of repair was given to the finance officer.  The repairs will be completed prior to any rental agreements being signed.  

A motion was made by Muth and seconded by Kaufman to take out a CD Loan with Farmer’s State Bank in the amount of $90,000.00 for 15 years.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes. 

With no further business, a motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Griepp to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 p.m. The motion carried. 
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